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3rd October 2023 

Breakfast Bagels 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

As you are aware we have been selected to be part of The National School Breakfast Programme (NSBP) 
which is funded by the Department for Education, and they deliver partially funded breakfasts for 
schools.  We have been delivering this scheme through members of staff handing out bagels on the 
school gates each morning with children eager to queue and wait for a bagel. 
 
We are committed to supporting child development and believe that a healthy school breakfast can set 
children up to succeed and give them the very best chance to learn. We know that some children find it 
difficult to eat breakfast first thing in the morning, so we hope this has supported you as a family. As a 
school we pay 25% of the cost of the bagels as well as providing kitchen staff to prepare the bagels. 
 
In our previous letter we explained that this was a trial initiative, and we would really value your 
feedback as parents and carers. If you could please complete this short form by 9th October, we can 
then decide whether to continue with this programme after half term. 
https://forms.office.com/e/aGLn2d4vwD 
 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Oxer 

Deputy Headteacher 
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